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DATE: July 10, 2014   
 
SUBJECT: Meeting Minutes 
 

A meeting was held on Monday, July 7, 2014 at 3:45 p at Orlando City Hall, 400 South 
Orange Avenue, in the Mayor's Office between Mayor Buddy Dyer and Commissioner 
Robert Stuart.   
 
Also present for part of the meeting were Frank Billingsley, Mayor’s Chief of Staff and 
Byron Brooks, Chief Administrative Officer.   
 
The topics discussed during the meeting were:  
 

1) Lift Station projects in District 3 
2) The Princeton- a proposed development in District 3 
3) 2014- 2015 Budget 
4) Dubsdread Golf Course 
5) Orlando Police Department  

 
The meeting concluded at approximately 4:20 p.m.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
  
Jessica Stead  
  

Jessica Stead 
 


